
Message from Head teacher: Please can all parents ensure that all children have a WARM WINTER coat with them. 
Also a hat, scarf and gloves/mittens, if possible. It is very exposed on our playground and children are getting cold. A huge 
thank you to Mrs Perry who organised the event last Friday afternoon and to all the parents that spoke to the children - it was 
a real pleasure for the children to hear and be inspired by the experiences. 

 
School Uniform 
Please remember to name ALL items of 
school uniform and PE kit. It’s much 
easier to return lost items to their 
owner, if they have a name in. Thank 
you.  
 

Dates For Your Diary 

19th January 2018 CAWSAND 
TORPOINT 
CORNWALL 
PL10 1LR 
 
Tel: 01752 822502 
 
 
Email: head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
Website:  www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 

Online Safety 
Please see reverse for the January 
edition of the Scomis Essential Online 
Safety Service Newsletter for Parents and 
Carers.  
 
Head Lice 
We have had reports of head lice in 
school, particularly in Class Plym & 
Cremyll. Please can everyone check their 
child/ren this weekend and treat 
accordingly. Thank you.   
 
Request for Spare Clothes 
If anybody has any old/outgrown clothes 
at home that can be donated to school for 
spares, we would be very grateful. Also, if 
your child gets sent home in spare 
clothes, please make sure these are 
brought back to school as we don’t have 
much left due to it not being returned. 
Thank you.  
 
 
 

 
 

Fourlanesend Community Primary School 

Class News 
Class Lynher - Yesterday we did a 
‘Live Lesson’ online with the BBC and 
had some fun with fractions. We made 
some bread with Chartwells and got to 
eat it with our lunch which was yummy. 
In science, we have just started our 
new topic and are learning all about 
the human body. In PE, we did a  
fitness circuit with Mr Robinson. By 
Jack & Alissa 
 
Class Tamar -  This week we made 
bread. It was really healthy and tasty. 
We have started to make our Power-
Point autobiography presentations. We 
have also been developing our  
machine dance. By William & Taylor 
  
Year 1 & 2 - This week we have been 
making bread with Chartwells and 
learnt where the flour comes from. We 
have been looking at what jobs we 
would like to do when we are older - 
we made poems about it and made 
them into posters by illustrating them. 
We have also been word detectives - 
looking at different words to see if we 
can add suffixes to them. By Chloe & 
Charlie  
 
Class Plym (FS) - We investigated 
what would happen to the gingerbread 
man if he fell into three different  
puddles; vinegar, water and oil. We 
have also designed and built bridges 
for the gingerbread man to help him 
cross the river! By Ava-Grace & Lily   

Mon 22nd Jan - 3:30pm - Football 
match against Antony (away).  
 
Weds 24th Jan - Class Lynher trip to 
the Apple Store.  
 
Fri 9th Feb - Last day before half 
term break.  
 
Mon 12th Feb - Fri 16th Feb - Half 
term. 
 
Mon 19th Feb - Back to school.  
 
Thurs 29th Mar - Last day of term.  
 
Fri 30th Mar - Fri 13th Apr - Easter 
holiday.  
 
Mon 16th Apr - Back to school.  
 
Weds 25th Apr - Class Photos.  
 
Fri 25th May - Last day before half 
term break.  
 
Mon 28th May - Fri 1st June - Half 
term.  
 
Mon 4th June - Inset Day. 
 
Tues 5th June - Back to school.  
 
Fri 20th July - Last day of term.  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AT  
FUNKY MONKEYS 

Please contact Sue on the following to 
book a place for your child :  
Tel: 822287/823859 or  
Email: sue@wringford.co.uk 

 
Birthdays Next Week 

 
Mani 


